
 
 
 
 

 
 

September 2018 
 
 

From Mrs Conley: 

 
I would like to welcome everyone back to school. 

 

It is good to see our children looking wonderful in their uniform. There 

is a term of hard work ahead with some fun bits in between.  I have 

organised a theatre company to visit school on Friday 21st September to 

perform “Alice in Wonderland”  -  I hope children will enjoy this special 

treat. 
 

I also extend a warm welcome to our new families and wish them well as 

they settle into their new school and in some cases their new country. 
 

Of necessity, our September newsletter is all about the requesting of 

important information as well as reminding you that is for your 

child’s safety and wellbeing in school.  Please read below the notes 

explaining the forms you will receive, or have already received. 
 

As always, attendance at school is vitally important and I ask for your 

co-operation in this by sending your children to school every day and 

on time. 
 

I am usually at the school gate every morning to meet and greet and I 

am happy to answer quick questions at this time.  However, if parents 

need to speak to me at length or in confidence, then please make an 

appointment at our Reception Desk. 
 

Let’s make this a great new academic year -  for learning, attendance 

and punctuality. 

 

Mrs Conley 



 

 

INFORMATION FORMS 

You will have received our new-style information 

forms last week. 

These forms have been designed to comply with 

GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation). 

We will no longer send these forms out yearly – the 

one you complete now will remain in place unless 

and until you wish to make an amendment. 

Please complete and return as soon as 

possible. 

 

MEDICAL INFORMATION 

 

This is vital information for 

the health and wellbeing 

of your children whilst in 

school.  

Please complete a 

medical form if your child 

has a medical condition 

we should be aware of 

but if not – please tick the 

relevant box on the 

Information form mentioned above. 

If your child has Asthma – please make sure 

we have an inhaler in school. 

 

HOME-SCHOOL AGREEMENT 

We are sending this home to all of our families.  

All schools issue this important and helpful 

document in their own format.   

You, your child and school (Mrs Conley)  

should sign the document and return the 

receipt to school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL SUPPORT 

 

School is here to 

support parents as 

well as children. 

 

We have contact with 

CAMHS, School Health 

and Family Support 

Service plus lots of in-

house help. 

 

If you would like to 

know more about this 

please make an 

appointment to see 

Mrs Harkness. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

A Reminder about School Uniform: 

GIRLS 
Grey skirt or tunic 

White blouse 

RED sweat-cardi/jumper with school badge 

Red & silver tie 

White socks  

Black School shoes (no heels) 

BOYS 
Grey trousers (short or long) 

White shirt 

RED sweat jumper with school badge 

Red & silver tie 

Grey socks 

Black school shoes 

PE KIT 
Black shorts, plain white round neck t-shirt 

black pumps or trainers. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD HAS PE KIT 

IN SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a go! 

 

 

And finally … 

Q: 

If I had 5 apples in 

one hand and 6 in 

the other – what 

would I have? 

 

A: 

Enormous hands! 

 

 

 

 

Riddle 

I have keys but no 

doors, I have space 

but no rooms, I allow 

you to enter but you 

are never able to 

leave. What am I? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Answer 

(A keyboard) 


